
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

13th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome to the end of the week – just one more to go before half term!  

 

Diary Dates 
Wednesday 18th October: Year 6 residential 

Thursday 19th October: Starfish Class Assembly (9.00am); Year 6 residential 

Friday 20th October: Year 6 residential; End of Term 1 

Monday 30th October: Start of Term 2 for all pupils 

Thursday 2nd November: Turtles Class Assembly (9.00am); Parents’ Evening (5.30-

7.30pm; not Nursery) 

Friday 3rd November: Flu vaccinations 

Tuesday 7th November: Parents’ Evening (3.30-5.30pm; Nursery 3.30-6.00pm) 

Thursday 9th November: Penguin Class Assembly (9.00am); Parents’ Evening (4.00-

6.00pm; Nursery 3.30-6.00pm) 

Thursday 16th November: Sea Horse Class Assembly (9.00am) 

Thursday 23rd November: Dolphin Class Assembly (9.00am)   

Wednesday 29th November: Early Years Nativity performance (9.30am) 

Wednesday 6th December: Key Stage 1 performances (9.30am & 1.45pm)  

Thursday 7th December: Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 8th December: Key Stage 2 performances (9.30am & 1.45pm) 

Wednesday 13th December: Christmas Dinner 

Friday 15th December: Cup Assembly (9.00am); End of Term 2 – Merry Christmas! 

 

Year 6 Secondary School Applications 

For current Year 6 pupils, the deadline for applications for a school place at secondary 

school is 31st October 2023. Please see the attached letter for further information.  

 

Flu Vaccinations 

…are on Friday 3rd November. Please make sure you have signed up for your child’s flu 

vaccination – details can be found on the attached letter. You MUST register in order 

for your child to be vaccinated.  

 

Parents’ Evenings 

Booking information for parents’ evenings (which are after half term) will be sent out 

next week.  
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OPAL Playtimes 

We are still looking for items for OPAL playtimes, including tarpaulins, old tents, large 

sheets, car tyres, pallets, wellies, scooters, bikes and dressing up clothes. Thank you for 

your help! 

 
Please contact the school office if you require any further information.  

 

I hope you enjoy the weekend.     

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         


